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Dear Parents/Carers, 

11+ Information Session 

We are delighted to invite you and your child/ren to attend an 11+ information session on 

Tuesday 21st March 2023 at 3.30 p.m. Mr Anderson, Head of Bourne Grammar School, will be 

providing information about the 11+ process and timelines.   

 

The information session will be of particular interest to parents/carers of Year 5 pupils 

transferring to Secondary Education in September 2024.  Parents/carers of Year 4 pupils may 

also find it of interest to gain an understanding of the process for the following year.  

 

The children are also very welcome to attend. 

 

Parent/carers who are unable to attend can request further information about the 11+ by 

emailing the Bourne Grammar School directly at admissions@bourne-grammar.lincs.sch.uk  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs R E Skidmore 

Head of School 
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